
 

Dear SJCS Families, 

As you may know we are in the process of preparing for our 
accreditation visit next year. This is a long, in depth process that 
involves us looking at our current practices across many areas. One of 
the important tasks is to gather information from our shareholders 
about our effectiveness as a school. 

We ask that you give your input by completing this survey 
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NM2CJMJ). It is critical to our 
report that we include the views of all our families.  Please complete 
this survey by Friday, April 28th.  You can complete the survey online 
at home, or you can come to the computer lab on Thursday, April 
27th from 5:30pm-7:30pm to complete the survey. 

Thank you for you partnership and assistance in assuring that 
we are providing the best academic, spiritual, and social experience 
for your child. 

Blessings, 
Ms. Paige Child 
Principal 

St. John Catholic School 
Educational Ministry of St. John The Baptist Parish 

April 26, 2017 270 E. Lewelling Boulevard | San Lorenzo, California 94580 
(510) 276-6632 | Fax: (510) 276-5645 | www.StJohnCatholicSchool.org

From the Principal’s Desk Calendar Reminders 

Nacho Sales 
Wednesday, May 3rd 

Noon Dismissal 
Wednesday, May 3rd 

Hot Dog Day 
Friday, May 5th

First Holy Communion 
Saturday, May 6th

State of the  
School Address 
Monday, May 8th

May Crowning 
Wednesday, May 10th

8th Grade Retreat 
Thursday, May 11th

Service Hours and Fundraising Statement Deadline 

Each family is required to complete 20 service hours and raise $300 in fundraising through 
SCRIP, fall fundraiser, See’s Easter Candy Sale, and the Fun Run. Service hours must be 

completed by April 30, 2017. Hours completed after A pril  30 th are credited to the 201 7-
201  8 school year. 

Yesterday each family received a statement with the current balance of service hours and 
fundraising amounts. Friday, April 28th is the last day to turn in approved service hours for 

the 2016-2017 school year. Make sure that all hours have been approved and signed off before 
you turn in your booklet. Please submit your green service hour booklet to the school office. 

Important Registration Dates 
• Registration packets are available once the $400 Registration/Tech Fee is received in the school office

• Registration Packets Due: May 1, 2017
• $50 re-enrollment fee will be added to your account if package is received after May 15, 2017

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/g52pHqSG3WZP6u4fTDk7kA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRa0NAxP0EIAKxzRm0VAQ9XB3NjaG9vbG1YBAAAAABCCgACsZzvWCOvtkFSDmRlbm9zQGNzZG8ub3JnCVEEAAAAAEQmaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuc3VydmV5bW9ua2V5LmNvbS9yL05NMkNKTUpHqXsiY3VzdG9tZXJpZCI6Ijc2ODMiLCJzaGFyZGlkIjoiMiIsImVtYWlsU291cmNlIjoiQ1VTVE9NRVJfSk9CIiwic2VxdWVuY2UiOiIwIiwiam9iaWQiOiI0NTk4IiwidXNlcmlkIjoiNjAiLCJzZW50VGltZU1zIjoiMTQ5MjA5ODIyMDUxOSIsInBlcnNvbmlkIjoiMjAzMzYiLCJlbnYiOiJwcm9kIn0~
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SCRIP 

  Last chance to order SCRIP to earn 
money towards your 2016-2017 fundraising 

obligation!!  Order forms are attached to 
this week’s newsletter and are due back to 

the school office by 10:00am on 
Thursday, April 27th! 

Celebrate Earth Day with SCRIP! 
Many of your favorite retailers are 

helping celebrate Earth Day with some 
great bonus rebates! From April 22nd - 

April 28th the retailers below are 
offering bonuses on their reloadable 

cards. If you do not have reloadable 
cards for these retailers already, make 

sure you order them with the order due 
tomorrow, April 6th. If you have any 

questions about this promotion, you can 
call SCRIP Customer Care at 1-800-727-

4715 option 3. 

Reloadable Promotions  
From April 22nd- April 28th  

Bath & Body Works 13% will be 18% 
Athleta 14% will be 18% 

Banana Republic 14% will be 18% 
Old Navy 14% will be 18% 

Hallmark 4% will be 8% 
CVS Pharmacy 6% will be 8% 

Target 2.5% will be 3.5% 

 

 Marissa Okialda 
for getting a Certificate of 

Merit in the Ora Loma Earth 
Day Poster Contest 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

GOOD JOB! 

Summer School 

St. John Catholic School will not be able to 
offer summer school on our campus this year. 
For those students who are required to attend 
summer school or for families who wish to 
enroll their children for enrichment, some of 
our neighboring Catholic elementary schools, 
St. Joachim, St. Leander, and St. Leo, 
Oakland will be offering summer school this 
year. 

MAY FLOWERS FOR MARY 
CELEBRATION 

Join us for the May celebration to honor our 
Blessed Mother Mary on the 100th year 
anniversary of apparition of our Lady of 

Fatima on May 13th after the 4:30 p.m. mass. 
Procession starts after the mass followed by 
offering of flowers to Mary and a bilingual 

rosary. 

All children ages under 14 and below are 
encouraged to join. The girls should wear white 
or light colored dresses and boys should wear a 

white collared shirt and black slacks. 
 

LAST CHANCE TO ORDER FROM 
THE SHAMROCK SHOP! 

Last date to order for this school year has 
been extended to Friday, April 28th! 

 You do not want miss out! 

Now Accepting Applications for the  
2017-2018 School Year!  

Please share the good news about 
 St. John Catholic School with your friends and 
family! We are accepting applications now for 
grades PreK-7 for the 2017-2018 school year. 
Applications are available in the school office. 
New student testing can be scheduled once the 

application is submitted. 
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This month we celebrate our students who have  
demonstrated mastery of our Student Learning Expectation for  

 

A  Healthy, Well-Rounded Individual 

These are students who recognize and utilize his/her unique skills and talents in meaningful 
ways and appreciates and values the skills and talents of others. Pursues physical fitness and 
incorporates good health habits into an everyday routine. Maintains a balance between school, 
social and person time. 

 
We Celebrate: 

Taylor Aranda (8) 

Charles Reed (7) 

Cristian Lopez (6) 

Jason Strawn (5) 

Annalyn Boac (4) 

Shyla Sales (3) 

Isabella Tapia (2) 

Marina Beers (1) 

Teralani Visitacion (K) 

Sophia Mascarinas (PK) 

Cody Stewart (PK) 



Shamrocks

Shamrocks

Design A

Design B



PTG Shamrock Shop 

Order due date:  Monday, April 24th 
Order delivery date:  Wednesday, May 24th  

Submit orders to the office ATTN: Kristen Elliott 
Questions?  kelliott@csdo.org 

Crew Neck T- Shirt $15 quantity _____ size______ color_____ design _____ 

Women’s V-Neck T-Shirt $16  quantity _____ size______ color_____ design _____ 

Hooded Sweatshirt- $25  quantity _____ size______ color_____ design _____ 

Zip Up (design on the front left side)- $27 quantity___ size___ color____ design ___ 

Block Letter (SJCS) Hooded Sweatshirt $35 quantity _____ size______ color_____ 

Women’s Shamrock Rhinestone Shirt- $20 quantity _____ size______ color*_____ 
*available in green and black

Beanie (green w/shamrocks embroidered) $17 quantity _____ 

Colors Available:  Gray Green 

Sizes Available:  YXS YS YM YL YXL AS AM AL AXL 

  A2XL  A3XL A4XL      (add $3 to cost for 2XL+) 

What other items would you like to have available? ______________________________ 

Child’s Name _____________________________ Grade _____________ 

Email Address ____________________________ 

Total Amount $ ___________________ 
Make checks payable to St. John School 



 
April 2017                               
 

SCRIP ORDER 2016 - 2017   Family Name____________________________________           
      Name & Grade of oldest child ______________________ 

****Orders Due by April 27, 2017.  

Please refer to www.shopwithscrip.com for a 

complete  list of participating vendors. 

 

 
 

Payment must be included with this form.  Make checks payable to St. John Catholic School 
 Turn completed forms to School Office or send back in Wednesday envelope.  

Orders will be ready in about 1 week.   
 

□ Cash   □ Check # _________________________  
 

Orders Due by THURSDAY, April 27, 2017 10:00 AM.    
 

TOTAL $ 
□			I	will	pick	up	my	Scrip	Order	at	the	school	office								□			I	will	pick	up	my	Scrip	Order	at	SEP	
□			Please	send	home	Scrip	Order	with	eldest	child	
 

Purchased By (please print) ________________________________________Phone # ___________________________ 

I understand that Scrip is like cash and St. John Catholic School is not responsible if your Scrip order is lost or stolen. 

Signature                     Date              

Entertainment % $ QTY Net $ 
Century Theaters 4% $25   
Century Theaters Single 
Admit 

10% $9.50   

Gas % $ QTY Net $ 
Arco 

1.5% $50   
2.5% $250   

Chevron 
1% $50   
1% $250   

Shell  2.0% 
$50   
$100   

Grocery % $ QTY Net $ 
Lucky/Savemart 2% 

$25   
$100   

Safeway 4% 
$25   
$100   

Smart & Final 3% 
$25   
$100   

Target 2.5% 
$25   
$100   

Whole Foods 3% $25   
  $100   

Fast Food/Restaurant % $ QTY Net $ 
Applebee’s 8% $25   
Chipotle 10% $10   
IHOP 8% $25   
Olive Garden 9% $25   
Starbucks Coffee 7% $10   
  $25   

Retail % $ QTY Net $ 

Amazon.com 2.5% 
$25   
$100   

Old Navy 14% 
$25   
$100   

Macy’s 10% 
$25   
$100   

Marshall’s/TJ Maxx 7% $25   
Ross 8% $25   

Dick’s Sporting Goods 8% 
$25   
$100   

Walgreens 6% 
$25   
$100   

Write In Orders** (use back side of form if needed) % $ QTY Net $ 
     

     

     

     

     

     

http://www.shopwithscrip.com


SCHOOLSPIRIT
TASTESGREAT

Make dinner a selfless act by joining us for a fundraiser to 
support St. John Catholic School. Come in to the Chipotle at 

1505 E 14th Street in San Leandro on Wednesday, May 3rd
between 3:00pm and 9:00pm. Bring in this flyer, show it on 

your smartphone or tell the cashier you’re supporting the 
cause to make sure that 50% of the proceeds will be donated 

to St. John Catholic School.

If placing an order online during your fundraiser, please note you must choose the pay in-store option and inform our cashier 
of your participation before paying. Gift card purchases during fundraisers do not count towards total donated sales, but 

purchases made with an existing gift card will count.



St. John Catholic School 
2016-2017 Yearbook 

 
On Sale NOW! 

 
COST 

Orders placed from March 1, 2017- April 1, 2017- $25 
Orders placed from April 2, 2017-May 1, 2017- $30 

 
How to place an order: 

 
Go online and make a payment  

www.schoolannual.com 
1. Click Parents: buy your students yearbook (it is PURPLE) 
2. Enter your school name in the search bar and click the Shop 

The Collection Button 
3. Click on the 2017 Yearbook link or photo 
4. Select yearbook to make your purchase and check out 

 
Or 

 
Send in payment to the office ATTN:  Yearbook with the 

information below.  Please make checks out to  
St. John Catholic School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Child’s Name ______________________________________ Grade __________ 
 
 
Total number of yearbooks ________ 
 
 
Amount due $_______ 

http://www.schoolannual.com


 

    SAN FRANCISCO BOYS CHORUS  

 EAST BAY AUDITIONS  
  

  

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

                     MAY 13, 2017 
                           EAST BAY CAMPUS 

   Cathedral of Christ the Light, 2121 Harrison Street, Oakland

SIGN UP FOR THE MAY 13 AUDITIONS OR FOR MORE DETAILS: www.sfbc.org/auditions or 415-861-7464 
  

 
Our Mission: The San Francisco Boys Chorus exists to develop and encourage all boys with unchanged voices 
through music education, vocal training and performance experience at the highest standards.  Since 1948, the 
Boys Chorus has provided trained boy singers to the San Francisco Opera, and offered performance opportunities 
throughout the world. 

  

Who Should Apply? All boys aged 5-12: sign up online at www.sfbc.org/auditions. We will contact you to  

schedule an appointment. The audition is simple, informal and done in small groups. Boys in K or Pre-K do not  

need an audition. They will automatically be accepted into the Preparatory Chorus, an exploratory music class.  

No experience is required!  All boys accepted into the chorus will be placed in an appropriate group based on  

their age and skill level.  
 

 

 

 

 

Boys Chorus Spring Concerts - - Oakland: Saturday, May 6. San Francisco: Saturday, June 17.  
Tickets on sale at EventBrite.com 

 



San Lorenzo High

 Join our Bring Back 
the Natives Plant 

Sale and Tours! 

Over 60 native 
Species for Sale! 

Visit our one acre, 
99% Native Garden!

S u n d ay,  M ay  7  F r o m  1 0 A M  -  5 P M  

Native Plant Sale

Join Our Talks & 
Workshops 

10Am:	 “Attract Butterflies & Bees To Your 

Garden” — Sharon Horgan 

11Am & 1Pm: “Remove Your Lawn Cheap & 

Easy!  Replace It With Native Plants And Install 

A Drip  System To Get  2 Rebates!”  — Druids, 

Steve Wiley, & Sandra Nevada-Lee 

2:30Pm: “Teach 3rd & 4th grade Native 

Californian culture with just 10 native plants  in 

your school garden” — Steven Wiley   

Community Groups  
  E. Bay Regional Parks Mobile Visitor Van 

  Joe’s Honey Transparent Bee Hive 

  East Bay M U D 

  Oro Loma Sewer District 

 Eden Area Food Alliance 

 San Lorenzo Homeowners Association 

C o n t a c t  S t e v e  W i l e y :  
s t e v e w i l e y 6 3 @ ya h o o . c o m  

50 E. Lewelling Blvd San 
Lorenzo (Enter Ashland 

Parking Lot.) 

Restrooms, Mexican Food,  
Parking , & Kids Activities 

on Site! 

Save Money & Water with 
Rebates from EBMUD 

and the State of 
California! 

Support Our  
Student Gardeners!

S i g n  u p  f o r  a  f r e e  t o u r :  
b r i n g i n g b a c k t h e n a t i v e s . n e t

http://www.bringingbackthenatives.net
http://www.bringingbackthenatives.net
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